CPSO investigates suspicious package call

Thursday, April 21, 2022

Detectives are investigating after an anonymous call about a suspicious package at Northwood High School that
came in on Thursday morning was quickly determined to be a hoax.

Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office detectives and patrol officers along with the Shreveport Fire Department Bomb
Squad searched the campus and found no suspicious package. CPSO detectives are investigating where the call
came from.
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